
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

 

The Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will hold a hybrid public hearing 

on Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. via a virtual WebEx Meeting and at the Clifford B. 

Green Community Meeting Room, Suite 24, 69 South Main Street on the following:  

 

100421A Heather & Matt Allen (applicant) and David & Gail Allen (Owner), 0 Christian 

Hill Rd., Map 31, Lot 19, Excavation and construction of an agricultural pond and dry 

well. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received. 

 

Richard Oliverson 

Chairman  

 

Dated this 12th day of October 2021  

 


